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Bad weather threatened to call a halt to a Club BBQ organised by 
the Kings Head our meeLng venue. Heavy rain during the morning 
miraculously cleared up just in Lme and we enjoyed an aQernoon 
of sunshine with a varied selecLon of cars on display including a 
rather unusual converLble Datsun 260Z along with several MG’s. 
Several club members and their cars aWended the Ashburnham 
Country fair, a small local country show with local craQ stalls and a 
selecLon of classic and agricultural vehicles, despite some showers 
the event was very well aWended. 
Chris’s Roog was unfortunately cancelled due to members holiday 
commitments. 
 

 



 

 
 


